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Tuesday 14th November 2023

Staffing Announcement

Dear Parents/Carers,

| am delighted to introduce you to our new Teaching Assistants at Tyndale!

Ms Helliker joined us at the start of this month and will be with us for the remainder of this
academic year. Ms Helliker is currently supporting in Year 2.

Ms Bridge joined us at the start of this month and will be with us for the
remainder of this academic year. Ms Bridge is currently supporting Year 3,
she is running KS1 breakfast club and is also supporting across the school.

Ms Thomas is due to join us on 20th November, and will be with us permanently supporting
across the school but mainly in Year 5.

I’'m sure you’ll join me in welcoming them to the Tyndale family.

Kind regards

/o~

Ms K Parkhouse
(Headteacher)
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LEARNING TRUST

Tyndale Primary School is proud to be a part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England &
Wales, company number 7633694, registered office Greenshaw Learning Trust, Grennell Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM13DY


mailto:admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk
http://www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com

